
                                      November 2020 

 

 

TAMURA CORPORATION 

Electronic Components Business Sector 

   UNIT Division 

General Manager Atsushi Suzuki 

 

Announcement of impact by fire at Asahi Kasei Microdevices 

Nobeoka Plant  

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

A fire broke out at the Asahi Kasei Microdevices Nobeoka Plant, which manufactured 

parts for Tamura current sensor products. We supposed that delivery of Tamura current 

sensor will be impacted significantly. We apologize for the inconvenience caused, 

please consider other alternative products instead. 

Thank you very much for your understanding and support. 

                                                          

1. Model name 

LA01M, LA01P, LA02P, LA03P, LA04P Series products 

 

2. Background 

Above series are OEM-supplied by Asahi Kasei Microdevices. 

Due to the fire at Asahi Kasei Microdevices Nobeoka factory in October 2020, the 

supply of the above products is supposed to be suspended for long period of time. 

(We are waiting for more details from AKM.) 

 

3. Countermeasure 

From now on, we will stop accepting new orders. 

Please confirm with sales staffs whether the ordered products can be delivered on 

time or not. 

 

 

 

4. Request 

As stated in the attached notification, please consider changing to an alternative 

product. Some of Tamura in-house manufactured products have the similar input / 



output specifications. However, depending on the conditions of usage, we may offer 

alternative products from other companies those also suggested by Asahi Kasei 

Microdevices. Please contact our sales staff for details. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions about the matter above, please do not hesitate to 

contact our sales for details.  

 

Sincerely Yours 


